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The Montgomery-Bucks Pupil Transportation Association cordially invites you to sponsor us as we host
the 47th Annual School Bus Safety Competition. This day-long event will be held this year at William
Tennent High School on Saturday, May 14, 2022 from 7:00 am until finish. Our competition proudly
showcases the driving skills, professionalism and commitment to safety of school bus drivers from the 36
districts in Bucks and Montgomery Counties, as well as the contractors who service some of these districts.
The drivers will demonstrate their talents in such areas as obstacle courses, railroad-crossing procedures, back
up maneuvers, turns and stops. The driving event will be preceded by a written test and walk around
inspections of the test buses.

Our vendor sponsors can assist us by providing us with donations that will help us support this event: prizes,
supplies, food and financial contributions. All sponsors who assist us with the Bus Safety Competition will be
featured in our program, which is distributed to all participants and guests. Vendors who might be interested in
more prominent exposure are invited to contact Bill Weghorst, at (215) 420 - 5453. You can sponsor one of
the events and receive recognition at the various skill stations with a minimum of $100 donation. Another
available option is to set up a table to advertise your product which is a $10 table fee donation to our
association.

We also like to offer the opportunity for a vendor this year to supply the driver’s gift for participating in
this event. We would need approximately 100 gifts to give to the drivers and they could have your logos
on them. We have given out in previous years, clip boards, tire gauges, lunch boxes, etc. to give you
examples. This would assist us in thanking the drivers for participating in this event on their own time
and the opportunity for your company to advertise their product.

We invite our driver’s families and co-workers to come out and cheer them on and each year our attendance at
this exciting event has grown. In addition, we hope to have several representatives from the local media who
help showcase the very best qualities of our school bus drivers -- their dedication, enthusiasm, camaraderie,
genuine love of children and the jobs that they selflessly perform for our communities every day.

On behalf of the Montgomery-Bucks Pupil Transportation Association, we thank you for your ongoing support
and assistance with this event! Feel free to join us at:

William Tennent High School
333 Centennial Road, Warminster, PA  18974

May 14, 2022  Start Time: 7:30am

If you have any questions regarding this event, please feel free to contact any school district
transportation director or Nate Bray at (215) 233 -6095.

Thank you….and we look forward to seeing you there!
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DEADLINE FOR SPONSORSHIP - April 22, 2022
****ENCLOSE SPONSORSHIP FEE, PAYABLE TO MBPTA****

Mail or Deliver to : Hatboro - Horsham Transportation Dept.
ATTN: William Weghorst
224 Maple Ave.
Hatboro, PA 19044


